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From the President – 

Hello Quilting  Friends !!    I hope in the 
middle of this heat wave you are finding 
time to staying inside and QUILT!!  Right
now I feel I have so many projects going 
on, I can’t figure out which to work
 on.  With that being said, this little note
will be more of a check off this of things 
to be covered in our next meeting.

· Hoilday  House at the Museum 

· Upcoming quilt show

· Cuddle quilts

· HST Challenge

· Neck Tie Challenge

· Opportunity Quilt

Please stay cool and enjoy some 
quilting!

Janet Brown

From Laura Rickerson –

Here are the recipes for the two dishes 
that I brought to our guild meeting on 
Tuesday. Thanks for putting them in the 
newsletter. 

Broccoli Cheese Cornbread
 
4 eggs, beaten 
2 sticks melted butter
1 medium onion, chopped
1 - 12 oz. carton cottage cheese
1 package chopped broccoli, thawed
2 boxes Jiffy Cornmeal Mix
 
Mix together the eggs, butter, onion, 
cottage cheese and broccoli.  Add the Jiffy 
Cornmeal Mix.  Mix well.  Pour mixture 
into a greased 12 inch cast iron skillet. 
Bake at 350 degrees for 45 minutes to 1 
hour.  Cut unto wedges to serve. 

Hash Brown Casserole
 
2 pounds frozen hash brown potatoes, thawed
1 teaspoon salt
1 - 8 oz. carton sour cream  
1 can cream of chicken  soup
2 cups Cheddar cheese,  grated 
1/2 cup onion, chopped
1/2 cup margarine, softened 
1/4 teaspoon pepper
 
Mix all the ingredients together except the 
potatoes.  Mix well.  Stir in the thawed potatoes.
 Pour into a greased 9 X 13 baking dish.  Bake at 
350 degrees for 45 minutes or until done.  
Note:  I thaw the potatoes just enough  to separate 
them.

Thank you Laura!

HERITAGE QUILT GUILD MINUTES 7-5-16

This was our July Potluck Supper and 
meeting. Of course, we ate first! Meeting
later. Beth Sizemore lead us in a blessing
over our food. Everything was delicious 
and we had a lot of fun too.

Janet called the meeting to order at 7:00
pm.

Dana gave the Treasurer’s report. Two 
checks were written last month and one 
deposit was made. Our balance is 
$3437.58.

Opportunity Quilt - Jo Bell showed us the
beautiful opportunity quilt that has been 
made. She asked for suggestions for 
places to hang it on display. Jo has asked
her bank but has not heard back yet. She
will talk to Walmart, Arts Center, 
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Library? Dana has the rack for hanging. 
Jo will have the packets with tickets for 
us to sell by the next meeting.

Janet spoke with Ann Davis at the 
Museum about the possibility of donating
a quilt to their annual Holiday House 
fundraiser that is the 2nd Thursday in 
November and will feature local artists. 
This will be a silent or oral auction and 
the money goes to the museum. They 
would need a quilt by the end of October.
There was discussion and it was decided 
that we do not have time to do one for 
this year but we could plan to have one 
for next year.

Programs - Jane. We still have the 
Bernina shop owner from Chattanooga 
who wants to do a program for us. We do
not have a firm date for this. Jane asked 
if anyone would be interested in going to
the Sisters Quilt Show in Bend, OR next 
year. It is always in early July. We could 
rent a house for about $200 each 
(approx), plus air fare, expenses, etc. 
This would be for about 4-5 days. We 
would need to begin making plans now. 
Please let Jane know if you are 
interested.

Janet told of finding a wonderful quilt 
shop near Orange Beach, FL while they 
were on vacation. It is called A&E 
Pharmacy Quilt Shop. Half of the store is 
a pharmacy and the other half is a huge 
fabric store. It is in Pensacola, FL This is 
a great shop to go to if you are near 
Pensacola. They have great sales on 
fabric!

Half Square Triangles - Ella, Janet M, 
Jerry, Jane and Jo showed some of their 
HST blocks.

Show N Tell - Janet M showed pillow 
case dresses that she made for a friend 
to take to children in Africa. Ella showed 
a QOV quilt and case. Jane showed a 
QOV quilt. We are encouraged by Janet 
to make Cuddle Quilts that are due in 
December.

Jane talked about her visit to Hawaii. 
She spoke abou rooting pineapples and 
papayas. She also talked about a moving 
Memorial Day event at the USS Arizona 
Memorial that she attended. She also 
showed some purchases including a 
beautiful cloth purse and fabric.

No New Business.

Our Tie creations are due in September.

Door Prizes were won by Jane, Laura, 
Dana and Jerry. Everyone went home 
with a fat quarter!

All pics courtesy of Josie – thanks for 
saving my butt again!
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